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August 11, 2023

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St.
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: 	In the Matter of the Application of Aqua Ohio, Inc., to Increase its Rates and Charges for its Waterworks Service, Case No. 22-1094-WW-AIR, In the Matter of the Application of Aqua Ohio Wastewater, Inc., to Increase its Rates and Charges for its Wastewater Service, Case No. 22-1096-ST-AIR.

Dear Ms. Troupe:     

On August 10, 2024, the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”) filed a Motion for Extension of Time for Parties to File Testimony and Request for Expedited Ruling in the above referenced cases. Prior to filing the motion, OCC attempted to contact Aqua Ohio’s counsel to inquire whether they would oppose OCC’s request. At the time OCC filed the motion, OCC had not heard back from Aqua Ohio’s counsel.

After OCC filed the motion, counsel for Aqua Ohio contacted OCC and represented that they do not oppose OCC’s requested two-day extension to file testimony. We appreciate that courtesy.

Sincerely,

/s/ Angela D. O’Brien
Angela D. O’Brien
Deputy Consumers’ Counsel

cc: Parties of record
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